
 

 

 

 

Welcome to the First EAA Newsletter in 2019 

 

 

Dear EAA Members,  

Dear Colleagues and Friends, 

 

As Philip announced in his presidential letter in the December 2018 issue of the EAA 

Newsletter, we - Christoph Endenich (ESSEC Business School, Paris) and Marco Fasan (Ca' 

Foscari University, Venice) - have been appointed Co-Editors of the EAA Newsletter. As 

active EAA members, we have taken up this new role with great enthusiasm. We thank the 

EAA Management Committee for this opportunity and look very much forward to working 

together with the EAA President, the Management Committee, the Publication Committee, 

the Accounting Research Center, EAA/EIASM staff and all EAA members. Needless to say that 

we are very grateful to Ariela Caglio and Sebastian Becker as we can build on their excellent 

work as - now past - editors of the Newsletter and the Young Scholar’s Corner respectively. 

 

Given our most recent membership survey, the EAA Newsletter is highly appreciated by our 

members and we commit ourselves to further strengthening this appreciation. An important 

task for us will be developing the ties between the EAA Newsletter and the Accounting 

Research Center (ARC). In this context we encourage you to visit and subscribe to the ARC-

website (https://arc.eaa-online.org/): The ARC has just announced the Recipients of the EAA 

2019 Anthony G. Hopwood Awards for Academic Leadership and is full of useful information 

especially (but not exclusively) for young scholars.  

 

With the first EAA Newsletter under our editorship we have assembled a compilation of 

what we consider interesting and helpful information for EAA members: Past and upcoming 

conferences  - above all the 42nd EAA Annual Congress in Paphos (Cyprus) - and seminars,  

activities - such as the initiation of the Corporate Reporting Committee - and upcoming 

https://arc.eaa-online.org/


 

publications in the EAA journals. In representing the diversity of the EAA membership we 

obviously depend on your support. Please get in touch with us if you have any comments on 

the Newsletter or if you wish to share any relevant information with EAA members. We hope 

that you enjoy reading the Newsletter! 

 

 

Christoph Endenich   Marco Fasan  

Co-Editor of the EAA Newsletter  Co-Editor of the EAA Newsletter 

endenich@essec.edu   marco.fasan@unive.it  
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